

Snack Bar Fast Facts:

Parents:

- Schedule must be turned in before opening day. Please work with your team rep to select your work shift.
- Each Parent is required to work 2 shifts per child (3-4 hour each) Duties are not always in the snack bar, examples: You could be asked to be a score keep or empty trash cans.
- You must turn in a Snack Bar Deposit of \$125.00 Per Player Paid before you get your Uniform. Check will be cashed if you do not show for your shift.
- Snack bar checks will be returned to your team rep 1 week before the picnic. The check for \$125.00 will not be cashed as long as you work your shift.
 - Or you can buy out your Snack Bar shifts for \$100.00 Paid before you get your Uniform. Check will be cashed ASAP.
- Wear comfortable shoes.
- Please wear your hair up and or wear a cap.
- Arrive on time.

Team Reps:

- Please turn in your Snack Bar schedule by opening day. When you have your parent meeting please ask them to fill out the form, first come first serve on spots. If the parents buy out, they do not have to work shifts, buyouts are \$100.00 per player.
- Remind parents about their shifts the week before, please make a copy before you hand in your grid.
- Please keep track as to who paid out their shift and list it on the back of your snack bar grid with your complete roster. Please make a copy of your completed sheet.
- Managers do not have to work their 2 shifts. Yes Coaches and Team Reps do.
- If there are Siblings on a team they need to work 2 shifts per child.
- Parents fill in the shifts, "First Come First Served basis."
- If a parent cannot work the week of your scheduled time, please note it on the roster with the parent information. It is the parent's responsibility to have the shifts filled if they cannot work it.